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Thank you for your service
We are pleased to acknowledge and recognize outgoing Board of Trustee members Henry Cary, Howard Corley and Jim 
Pfeiffer. Tim Hodges, Board Chairman, said “We were blessed to have these three leaders serve on our Board. We are 
grateful to each of you for sharing some of your time, talents and treasures to improve healthcare in Greenwood County 
and the Lakelands Region.”

Thank you!



A Message from Foundation Leadership
Dear Friends,

At about this time last year, we all thought our lives would be back to normal. Although we are in a much 
better position thanks to the various vaccines, 2021 was another year dominated by COVID-19 and the 
pandemic. Many of us experienced COVID-19 first hand. Many of us lost friends and loved ones to this nasty 
virus. Our lives and the way we live have been in a persistent state of change over these last 24 months. 
However, one thing that has not changed is the commitment that our/your hospital has to the well-being of 
Greenwood and our community. In spite of this pandemic, Self Regional Healthcare has consistently cared 
for our community during the most challenging times in healthcare and in our lives. During this pandemic, 
Self Regional has remained true to its vision, mission, and core values:

Vision: The care, experience and value we provide will be superior for all the communities we are 
    entrusted to serve.
Mission: Our hearts, hands and minds are leading our communities to better health.
Values: We will deliver quality patient care with integrity, compassion and respect.

Since 1986, our community, through the gifts of individuals, businesses, and foundations, has given 
nearly $40 million to Self Regional. These gifts have helped Self Regional provide state of the art facilities 
and helped with the purchase of leading edge medical technology to diagnose and treat the injured 
and sick who need healthcare services. In November 2021, our Foundation Board and Fund Development 
Committees conducted a strategic planning session to begin planning our next fundraising initiative. 
We’ll formally launch this effort later this year, but we can tell you we plan to seek charitable support for 
two mission critical needs at Self Regional: The purchase of da Vinci Robotic Surgery technology and the 
creation of a comprehensive Breast Center of Excellence. These two projects will help Self Regional diagnose 
and treat the two most common forms of cancer: prostate cancer and breast cancer.  These two projects will require an 
investment of approximately $8 million. We’ll have more on this effort soon, but we hope that we can count on your 
continued support to bring these two critically needed services to Greenwood and the Lakelands. 

We thank each of the hundreds of donors named in this report. We have said this before and will say it again, Self Regional would 
not be the premier healthcare provider that it is today without the support of people, businesses and foundations that 
are listed in this report. We are, and will forever be, eternally grateful. Thank you!

Tim Hodges, Chairman	 Ken Coffey, Executive Director
Self Regional Healthcare 	 Self Regional Healthcare Foundation
Foundation Board of Trustees 
 

Tim Hodges 
Chairman

Ken Coffey
Executive Director

Our Vision Is 2020 Campaign Update
On November 4, 2021, the Self Regional Healthcare Foundation Board of Trustees 
and members of the Foundation’s five fund development Committees conducted 
a planning retreat in preparation for the Foundation’s next fundraising initiative.  
Planning for the Equation For Progress Campaign is 
underway and will be launched in late 2022 or early 
2023.  Watch for news on this campaign soon.

At the retreat, the Foundation Board and Committee 
members presented outgoing Self Regional President & 
CEO Jim Pfeiffer and incoming President & CEO Dr. Matt 
Logan with its second gift of $1.5 million as part of the 
$8.4 million in charitable support raised during the 
Our Vision Is 2020 Campaign.  The gifts generated during 
that campaign provided funds to help Self Regional with 
renovations to the Childbirth Center, Surgery Center 
and Emergency department.



About Self Regional 
Healthcare Foundation
Self Regional Healthcare Foundation provides philanthropic support for new construction, 
renovations, service line enhancement, acquisition of new/replacement medical 
technology and scholarships to Self Regional Healthcare, a governmental not-for-profit, 
regional referral hospital that provides care for the residents of Greenwood, Laurens, 
Edgefield, Abbeville, McCormick, Newberry and Saluda Counties. Since the establishment 
of the Foundation in 1985, nearly $40 million has been given to Self Regional Healthcare to 
ensure access to healthcare services, facilities and programs for the citizens of Greenwood 
and the Lakelands.

This publication reflects donations that were made in calendar year 2021.

Self Regional Healthcare Foundation staff pictured from left: Kenneth R. Coffey, II, 
Executive Director; Lisa Bishop, Foundation Coordinator

Annual Support 
Walter Roark, IV, Co-Chair*
Erin Layland, Co-Chair*
Hanna Dover
Danielle Fields
Laura Fleming
Courtney Furman
Davis McClendon
Sharon Mulkey*
DeAnna Thomas
Tommy Tunstall

Business & Industry 
Travis Dover, Co-Chair*
John Davidson, Co-Chair*
Rhett Baker
Henry Cary*
Steve Gantt
Josh Garvin
Tim Hodges*
Jerry Stevens*
Lynn Turner*
Michael Walters*

Planned Gifts
John Cooper, CFP, Chair*
Laurie Smith, CPA, Co-Chair*
Chris Cabri
Chris Clem, CPA*

Hannah Metts
April Prince
Taylor Stokes
Aaron Taylor, Esq.
Chuck Watson

Special Gifts
Hunter Bell, Chair*
Mark Askew*
Wayne Carstens
Glenda Corley*
Jim Cox
Greg Gurley
David Isenhower, M.D.
Glenda Long
Lincoln McGinnis, M.D.*
Laine Orcutt*
Tom Pritchard, M.D.*
Dana and Steve Riley
Robbie Sanders*
Martha Sorrow
Jill Warner

Signature Gifts
Matt Logan, M.D., Chair*
Len Bornemann
Tim Burke
Priya Kumar, M.D.
Tim Hodges*

Physician Giving
Priya Kumar, M.D., Chair
David Isenhower, M.D.
Jeff Lanford, M.D.
Matt Logan, M.D.*
Tom Pritchard, M.D.*
Paul Velky, M.D.

*Indicates Foundation 
Board of Trustees Member

Foundation

Development
Committees



Giving: All In The Family 

Dr. John Eichelberger has never worked a day in his life according to his wife of 55 years, Kathryn. “He loves what he does 
and always has,” she said lovingly looking at her husband. He agreed. “I just knew what I wanted to do early on and that was 
be a doctor.” 

John and Kathryn met in their early twenties and soon married. They lived in Charleston while he attended medical school and 
she worked as a Librarian. Once John graduated, the Eichelbergers made their way to Greenwood to start their new family life 
and John’s career working as a Doctor of Obstetrics and Gynecology at Self Regional Healthcare. 

Before putting down roots, they had to find a place to live. One that was expansive enough for raising a family. One that had 
land for horses and farm animals which Kathryn loved, and one that was close to the hospital. They found it all in one place in 
Ninety Six, SC. That was 1974 and that place is still their home today.

Now retired, John’s career at Greenwood Obstetrics and Gynecology spanned 45 years and by his estimates birthed over 5,000 
babies with as many surgeries performed. “I loved surgery. The human body is so amazing and complex. In fact, I performed the 
first laparoscopy in Greenwood and in Charleston,” he said proudly. 

At 81, John doesn’t take retirement sitting down. He is incredibly active and still provides medical care as a physician volunteer 
with Greater Greenwood United Ministry Free Clinics, and Hospice and Palliative Care of the Piedmont. 

Kathryn, 77, is no different in her pursuits. She still tends to the land, the farm animals, and her beloved horses. However, make 
no mistake, they are together in life and love and being of service to others. 

Just ask any one of their four grown children or nine grandchildren. “We taught them early on how important it is to be of 
service to others and to help one another whether family, friends or someone in need in the community,” said Kathryn.

“Our parents provided a solid foundation for my siblings and me growing up,” said Dr. Adam Eichelberger who returned to 
Greenwood six years ago with his wife Elizabeth and young children to start his Veterinary practice at Kinard Animal Hospital.

In the Eichelberger’s lives, serving others has also meant giving to the Foundation. “We give because we want the hospital to 
continue to be one of the best around. We are amazed and fully supportive of the Foundation’s efforts through the Madame Curie 
Society for acquiring the most advanced medical technology and equipment,” said John.

Adam feels the same way. “Self Regional Healthcare has been a huge part of our lives. It is very important for us to give back to 
the community and support the hospital, so it stays cutting edge and serves as many people as possible with quality healthcare,” 
he said. Adam believes whatever he and his wife can do to help build a strong community and contribute to people getting the 
care they need to be healthy and safe, they are going to do.

For John and Kathryn, their support doesn’t just come from a spirit of giving, it also comes from a place of gratitude. “We have 
been patients ourselves. We both have had breast cancer, John stated. “We received treatment at Self Regional Healthcare and we 
both recovered,” Kathryn said smiling back at John. 

In tip-top shape now, John and Kathryn 
love being active, love being with their 
family and love being with each other. 
Gratefully, they love volunteering and 
giving back too along with Adam and 
Elizabeth. No doubt, giving is all in 
the family.



“I am so proud to be part of the Self Regional Healthcare 
Foundation and our Special Gifts Committee. 

Our Committee has done a fantastic job since we revamped 
the Madame Curie Society in 2016. We started with 144 
members. Today, we are 266 members strong. Thank you 
to all of our Madame Curie Society members. You see, 
Self Regional would not be the great hospital that it is 

without the support of this community. This is a community that cares about 
the future of healthcare. On behalf of the Special Gifts Committee and the 
patients cared for by Self Regional, I thank you for your support and 
most of all, for caring to make a difference!”

	 - Hunter Bell

Special Gifts Committee Members
Hunter Bell, Chair*

Mark Askew*
Wayne Carstens
Glenda Corley*

Jim Cox
Greg Gurley

David Isenhower, M.D.
Glenda Long

Lincoln McGinnis, M.D.*
Laine Orcutt*

Tom Pritchard, M.D.*
Dana and Steve Riley

Robbie Sanders*
Martha Sorrow

Jill Warner

Special Gifts

On November 1, 2021, team members gathered to celebrate the 70th birthday of Self 
Regional Healthcare. Named Self Memorial Hospital at the time, they opened their doors to 
the community on November 1, 1951 with 179 beds. Construction was complete after 3 years 
and the new hospital began serving patients in the Greenwood community. Today, the 
hospital has expanded to over 350 beds, and has physician practices across a 7 county region.

Happy 70th 
Birthday



The Madame Curie Society came about as a tribute to Madame Curie who was a daughter, a wife, a mother, a 
scientist and a physicist. She was a pioneer whose work led to the discovery of elements that are vital to the work 
hospitals perform every day. Her gifts to mankind have given physicians and nurses one of the most important 
weapons to diagnose, treat and fight illness, injury and disease: diagnostic imaging.

Moreover, her gift has endured through time, just as the gifts from our Madame Curie Society members continue to make a 
difference in availability of high quality healthcare in our community and the Lakelands region.

Levels and membership benefits
Invitations to join the Madame Curie Society are extended to those who accept the challenge to support Self Regional Healthcare 
through a single gift of $10,000 or more, or through a minimum pledge of  $2,000 annually over a period of five years.

Membership Levels:
Diamond-$100,000	 Emerald-$75,000 	 Ruby-$50,000	 Sapphire-$25,000	 Member-$10,000

Special thanks to these caring people who joined the Madame Curie Society in 2021.
Sapphire Level - $25,000 - $49,999
John and Hope Scurry
Mike and Sue Mallon

Member Level - $10,000-$24,999
Dr. and Mrs. Selynto Anderson
Darby and Rosemary Bell
Peter and Irene Bjerke
Adam and Elizabeth Eichelberger
Mark and Bev Gebicke
Frank and Brenda Grand
Robert and Denise Greer

Danny and Vicki Gwinn
William Jones
Dr. Catherine Kasper
Robi and Mary Owens
Chris and Suzy Pate
Jason and Jessica Willard

Diamond Level - $100,000 +
Dr. and Mrs. Matthew T. Logan
 
Emerald Level - $75,000-$99,999
Mr. and Mrs. John B. Thompson

Ruby Level - $50,000 - $74,999
Mr. and Mrs. Craig White

Sapphire Level - $25,000 - $49,999
Dr. Lorraine Angelino
Robert and Carol Ann Brown
Wayne and Connie Carstens
Ken and Jan Coffey
Howard and Glenda Corley
Mrs. Lou Noel

Member Level - $10,000-$24,999
Mark and Hope Askew
Mr. and Mrs. Cliff Collie
Dr. and Mrs. Peter Partee

Thank you to the following people who have renewed their commitment to the Madame Curie Society in 2021.

 



The Madame Curie Society Members
Diamond Level - $100,000 +
Mrs. Hazel Allin
Paul and Lauren Bagnoli
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Chandler
Mr. and Mrs. M. John Heydel
Dr. and Mrs. W. Ennis James, III
Drs. Shekar and Priya Kumar
Dr. and Mrs. Sumeer Lal
Dr. and Mrs. Julius L. Leary
Dr. and Mrs. Matthew T. Logan
Mrs. Anne Magruder
Mr. and Mrs. James E. McDonald
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Medford
Dr. K. Jack Parham
Mr. James A. Pfeiffer
Dr. and Mrs. Thomas M. Pritchard
Dr. and Mrs. A. A. Ramage, III
Drs. John Patrick Tejada and Angela 
  Lopez de Leon

Emerald Level - $75,000 - $99,999
Mr. and Mrs. L.B. Adams, Jr.
Mr. Len Bornemann
Dr. and Mrs. John Eichelberger
Dr. and Mrs. John Funke, III
Mrs. Judy Gantt
Dr. Paul Kim
Wilbur S & Margaret P Smith Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. John B. Thompson
Dr. Kelley and Mr. Chuck Watson

Ruby Level - $50,000-$74,999
Dr. and Mrs. Charles B. Bobo
Dr. and Mrs. DeVore Compton, Jr.
Mrs. Martha H. Dunlap
Dr. Richard and Mrs. Susan Goodwin
Dr. and Mrs. Derek Harwell
Dr. Margaret and Scott Hines
Kauffmann Family Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Ben Lawrence
Mrs. Jane W. Marshall
Dr. and Mrs. Lincoln McGinnis
Mr. and Mrs. William B. Patrick, Jr.
Drs. Rafal and Joanna Sadurski
Mrs. Jeanne Shealy
Dr. Anthony & Terrie Timms
Mr. and Mrs. Craig White

Sapphire Level - $25,000-$49,999
Dr. Lorraine M. Angelino
Dr. and Mrs. Phillip Baker
Bal and Kit Ballentine
Mr. David L. Bell
Ms. Hunter M. Bell
Robert and Carol Ann Brown
Dr. Michael and Mrs. Rhonda Bryant
Wayne and Connie Carstens
Dr. and Mrs. Richard M. Carter
Drs. John and Lynn Cathcart
Mr. and Mrs. Ken Coffey
Glenda and Howard Corley
The Honorable Robert A. Cureton
Dr. and Mrs. Jeffrey A. Dean, Sr.
Mr. and Mrs. M. Michael Dixon
Ms. Barbie Doss Dunlap
Mrs. Jo Ann Fennell
BGen (Ret) and Mrs. Charles E. Fox, Jr.
Dr. and Mrs. William J. Gilchrist
Dr. Greg and Mrs. Lori Givens
Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Helfrich
Nanette and Dudley Hulse

Mr. and Mrs. David Hyde
Dr. and Mrs. W. David Isenhower, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. William Keeney
Mr. and Mrs. William H. Keith
Dr. and Mrs. Michael Kilburn
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Latham
Drs. Philip LaTourette and Melissa 
   Richardson
Mr. and Mrs. Dan Lay
Mr. and Mrs. C.E. Lloyd, III
Mike and Sue Mallon
Dr. and Mrs. F. Gregory Mappin
Cathy and Calhoun Mays
Mrs. Linda McDonald
Mr. and Mrs. Terry McLane
Dr. and Mrs. Darryl L. McLeod
Mr. and Mrs. Ron Millender
Mrs. Lou Noel
Mr. and Mrs. Ken Orcutt
Mr. and Mrs. John W. Pillman
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Rentz
Dr. and Mrs. D. Mark Robirds
Mrs. Nancy Scott
John and Hope Scurry
Dr. and Mrs. John Shingler, III
Dr. Michael Snider
John and Ferol Stroud
Dr. W. Phillips Tinkler
Dr. and Mrs. Michael D. Turner
Dr. and Mrs. Ted R. Vaughn
Dr. and Mrs. Paul J. Velky
Dr. Elena Vician
Dr. and Mrs. William R. Warner
Dr. Ruiling Yuan and James Yuan, Phd.

Member Level - $10,000-$24,999
Dr. F. Erwin Abell, Jr. DDS
Mr. John S. “Jack” Abney, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. D. Welborn Adams
Dr. Sharai and Mr. Evan Amaya
Dr. and Mrs. Selynto Anderson
Mark and Hope Askew
Dr. Juliana Atkins
Lynn Barnette
Lisa and Jack Bartanus
Dr. and Mrs. Gus Z. Bazan
Dr. Joseph L. Beaudrot, III
Darby and Rosemary Bell
Mr. and Mrs. J. Philip Bell
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas A. Bishop, Jr.
Peter and Irene Bjerke
Mrs. Angela R. Blackwell
Dr. and Mrs. Karl Boellert
Mr. and Mrs. Sheldon G. Bontreger
Ms. Elizabeth Boone
Donna and Scott Braidic
Chris and Sheila Brown
Dr. Gray Buchanan
Dr. Barbara and Rev. Marcus Burch
Dr. Randy and Mrs. Kimberly Cain
Dr. Steven Carter
Mr. and Mrs. Henry Cary
Mrs. Nahn Joo Chang
Dr. and Mrs. Richard Christian
Craig and Beth Church
Dr. and Mrs. O. M. Cobb, Jr.
Ted and Lib Colcolough
Mr. and Mrs. Clifford Collie
Dr. and Mrs. Jack L. Collins
Dr. and Mrs. Brian Conner

Dr. and Mrs. James B. Cook
John and Susan Cooper
Mr. and Mrs. James M. Cox, III
Frank and Holley Coyle
Mr. and Mrs. John Davidson
Ms. Jacqueline P. Davis
Mr. and Mrs. Louis Davis
Mr. and Mrs. Melvyn Davis
Tony and Christen Davis
Dr. and Mrs. Samuel H. deMent
Dr. and Mrs. Robert DiBenedetto
Rev. and Mrs. David Dority
Mr. and Mrs. Travis Dover
Mrs. Anne Drake
R. T. Dunlap, III 
Mr. and Mrs. Simon Dunlap
Adam and Elizabeth Eichelberger
Drs. Jennifer and Kevin Elrod
Mr. Tim G. Evans
Dwight and Laura Fleming
Herman and Alison Fletcher
Dr. and Mrs. James M. Fuller
Drs. Kevin and Linda Fuqua
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen R. Gantt
Mark and Bev Gebicke
Mr. and Mrs. Will Gordon
Dr. and Mrs. Mathew Gowans
Frank and Brenda Grand
Dr. Bryan Green and Kellar Rogers
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Greene
Robert and Denise Greer
Ms. Joyce Gunter
Greg and Juli Gurley
Danny and Vicki Gwinn
The Hack Foundation
Mr. Ruple Harley, Jr.
Dr. and Mrs. Andrew J. Hartung
Stefan and Trish Hartung
Mr. and Mrs. David Hastings
Dr. and Mrs. John Hicks
Dr. and Mrs. J. Richard Hobson, Jr.
Ms. Amanda L. Hodges
Dr. Ann Holzhauer and Dr. Robert Dennison
Dr. and Mrs. William F. Hubbard, Jr.
Ms. Gail Hutchins
Mrs. Barbara Jackson
Mr. and Mrs. John K. Jennings
Heather Simmons Jones
William Jones
Dr. Catherine Kasper
Mr. and Mrs. George L. Kennedy, III
Mr. and Mrs. Jerome B Kent
Diane and Mark Kingman
Art and Julie Kirkland
Dr. and Mrs. Ricky Ladd
Drs. Jeffrey and Robin Lanford
Dr. and Mrs. Kerry T. Lee
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Lloyd
Dr. and Mrs. Joseph W. Logan, Sr.
Jeff and Glenda Long
Melissa and Roderick Maceda
Dr. Kristin and Joseph Manske
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald C. Mayfield
Dr. and Mrs. John W. McAlhany, Sr.
Mr. and Mrs. J. R. McAlister, III
Melissa McEntyre
Mrs. Charlene McLoughlin
Mason and Laurie Menard
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Middleton

Special Gifts
(continued)



Mr. and Mrs. Kyle Miller
Mr. and Mrs. Wayne Mounts
Mr. and Mrs. Julian J. Nexsen, Jr.
Wade and Belinda Nicholson
Senator Floyd and Mrs. Mamie 
    Nicholson
Ms. Kristin Nixon
Mr. and Mrs. Harold B. O’Dell
Robi and Mary Owens
Dr. and Mrs. John C. Paguntalan
Drs. Brant and Kathleen Parramore
Dr. Pete W. Parramore, III
Brent and Monica Parris
Dr. and Mrs. Peter Partee
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Pate
Mr. and Mrs. Joe H. Patrick, Jr.
Dr. Lee and Mrs. Angela Patterson
Mrs. Susan Pope
Mr. and Mrs. Harold Price, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Reynolds
Ms. Donna Richardson
Steve and Dana Riley
Mr. J. William Rogers, II
Miss Mary Ella Ruff
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Russell
Dr. Amanda and Mr. Oscar Salas
Robbie and Lisa Sanders
Dr. and Mrs. Giles M. Schanen
Dr. and Mrs. Dave Sealy
Mr. and Mrs. Bubba Self
Mr. John Sherrill
Dr. and Mrs. Steven A. Skinner
Amanda and Jason Smith
Dewitt and Cindy Smith
Dr. and Mrs. James H. Smith
Martha and Mark Sorrow
Linda Speach
Bill and Linda Stevens
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Stevens
Ms. Mary K. Stewart
Chip and Lorraine Stockman
Dr. Robin and Mr. Rodney Stone
Todd and Susan Tamalunas
Dr. Jeffrey and Mrs. DeAnna Thomas
John and Alexis Carter Thomas
Ms. Tonya Thomason
Dr. and Mrs. Robert J. Tiller
Will and Kimberli Timmerman
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry R. Timmons
Mr. and Mrs. David A. Tompkins
Drs. Megan and Sean Tran
Ms. Shannon Tucker
Cheryl and Bryan Vanadore
Dr. and Mrs. Greg VanDerwerker
Dr. and Mrs. Mark Van Swol
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas W. Vaughan
Mr. and Mrs. Bryan Vaughn
Sandy Walter
Ms. Jill Warner
Mr. and Mrs. Aaron L Watson
Mr. and Mrs. Wayne White
Jason and Jessica Willard
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Wiley
Mrs. Danita Williams
Tonya Williams
Mr. and Mrs. Robert W. Wingard
Kelly and John Wiseman

A New Home, A New Lease on Life
After raising their children and Peter selling a successful business in Maryland, Peter and Irene Bjerke 
(pronounced BEer-key) decided it was time to find their forever home. 

With a list of must-haves in hand and a map of lakes in the Southeast, they made their way to 
Greenwood. It wasn’t long before they realized, Greenwood had everything they wanted in a 
community and in a way of living.  “We wanted to be in a place where we could meet people and 
get to know our neighbors. We found it all here. Everyone is so friendly and welcoming, plus there 
is so much to do in Greenwood,” said Irene smiling. “Even our friends from overseas couldn’t believe 
what all Greenwood had to offer for a town this size,” she added.

For the Bjerkes, one of the most important requirements  on their relocation list was easy access 
to advanced medical care. “We were super impressed by what we read online about Self Regional 
Healthcare and what we saw when touring the Uptown,” said Peter. “It was so comforting to know, 
if we ever did need medical care, there was a modern and convenient hospital close by,” he said. 
Little did they know in the months ahead and after settling into their new home on Lake Greenwood, 
they would need the state-of-the-art medical care of Self Regional Healthcare. 

“It was a Sunday and we had been to church with our two adult children who were visiting for the 
first time. We had stopped to get something to eat and I just didn’t feel good. As we headed home, I 
pulled over and the kids volunteered to drive. It was as if everything I was seeing was moving.”
Once home, the family realized Peter was not getting any better. It was time to get him to the hospital.  

Peter arrived at Self Regional Healthcare with all the signs of a stroke. He was immediately taken to 
the ICU where doctors determined he was a candidate for the clot-busting drug TPA (recombinant 
tissue plasminogen activator). With Peter and his family heeding the early warning signs of a stroke 
and getting to the hospital quickly, he received this life-saving treatment during what is known as the 
“golden hour.” This is the time when patients have the greatest chance of survival from a stroke with 
little or no brain damage.  

“Once I received the TPA, I was monitored very closely. The doctors, the nurses and everyone who 
cared for me and entered my room were amazing and extremely attentive,” Peter reflected. “I couldn’t 
have been more grateful for the compassion and concern by every single staff member I came in 
contact with.” Peter, miraculously, walked out of the hospital within 48 hours of arriving. He fully 
recovered. In no time, he and Irene were back to enjoying all they loved with their family, friends, 
and neighbors. They felt surrounded by the prayers and support of their children, community, and 
church family. Peter shared with a glint in his eye, “I am so blessed to have my health back and 
without any residual effects.” Irene agreed it was nothing short of a miracle…his treatment and 
his recovery. 

Although the Bjerkes have always believed in giving back 
and being supportive of organizations where they live, they 
wanted to support the Foundation’s mission, especially after 
this experience. The Madame Curie Society provided that 
perfect segue to giving locally. At the annual event, Peter 
and Irene got to see firsthand the ways the Foundation is 
ensuring excellence in healthcare for Greenwood like with 
the acquisition of the da Vinci Robotic Surgery technology 
which allows surgeons to perform complex minimally 
invasive surgical procedures with precision and accuracy. 
“We wanted to be a part of the incredible healthcare that 
is offered here, and that is making a difference in other 
people’s lives,’’ Peter said. Then looking at Irene warmly, he 
added, “It made all the difference in our lives.”

Peter and Irene Bjerke
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The Madame Curie Society Banquet 2021
For the first time since November 2019, Self Regional Healthcare Foundation Madame Curie Society 
members and guests gathered for their Fall Education and Recognition event. 165 attendees gathered 
and enjoyed a delicious meal courtesy of the Self Regional Healthcare Food and Nutrition team. 
After dining, the crowd recognized new and upgraded Madame Curie Society members and were treated 
to a sneak peek of the Future of General Surgery by Dr. Jeff Thomas. Dr. Thomas is leading the effort to
bring da Vinci Robotic Surgery technology to Self Regional. The crowd even had the opportunity “to be 
the surgeon” for a few minutes as the da Vinci Robot was on-site. 

Members of the Madame Curie Society are members of a select 
group of caring and involved community members who have 
made a personal pledge to promote healthcare excellence in 
our community. We are grateful for their profound commitment 
to Self Regional Healthcare and to its tradition of high 
quality healthcare.
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Platinum Level - $100,000 
Ascend Performance Materials LLC
Countybank
The Duke Endowment
Eaton Corporation
FUJIFILM Manufacturing, U.S.A., Inc.
Greenwood Capital Associates, LLC
Lonza
V. Kann Rassmussen Foundation
Rodgers Builders, Inc.
Self Family Foundation
Self Regional Healthcare Auxiliary
Upper Savannah Health Services
Vyve Broadband

Gold Level - $50,000 - $99,999 
Ballentine Motors, Inc.

Silver Level - $25,000 - $49,999 
R. T. Bailey Construction Inc.
Davis & Floyd, Inc.
Diana Pet Food
First Citizens Bank
Lloyd Roofing Co., Inc.
Manley Garvin, LLC
McMillan Pazdan Smith Architecture
Nexsen Pruet LLC
Red Seal Measurement 
Satterfield Construction Company Inc.
South State Bank
United Physician Care

Bronze Level - $10,000 - $24,999 
Emerald City Rotary Club
ENVIVA Bio Mass Holdings
Shred A Way

The O’Dell Corporation
Transamerica Retirement Solutions
United Community Bank

Member Level - $5,000 - $9,999 
Allegra Marketing Print Mail
The Commercial Bank
Cox Accounting Solutions, LLC
Form & Supply
Herald Office Solutions
Reynolds Engineering
Ruckus & Co., Inc.
Smith Dray Line
Wells Fargo

Through the years, the Self Regional Healthcare Foundation has been blessed 
with many benefactors who have created a personal legacy by supporting our 
healthcare programs and services through planned gifts. 
The Legacy Circle program was established to honor those people, living and deceased, who 
have remembered Self Regional Healthcare Foundation in their estate plans. If you have made 
a provision for Self Regional Healthcare in your estate plan or if you would like information 
on how to do so, please let us know by calling the Foundation office at (864) 725-4256 or by 
emailing kenneth.coffey@selfregional.org.
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Ken and Laine Orcutt
Mr. James A. Pfeiffer
Dr. Thomas M. Pritchard
Miss Mary Ella Ruff
Mrs. Doris D. Sandberg
Mr. Bruce R. Sigmon*
Dr. and Mrs. Travis B. Stevenson, Jr.
Maria E Valdes-Beola*
Dr. Kelley and Mr. Chuck Watson
Craig and Debra White
Mrs. Flo H. Young*

* indicates deceased

C I R C L E
LEGACY

C I R C L E
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Business
and Industry

Planned Gifts

Self Regional Healthcare Foundation’s Corporate Honor Roll is a network of 
community minded businesses and donors whose philanthropic support is critical 
to helping Self Regional Healthcare achieve its mission. 
Participation in the Corporate Honor Roll program signifies a business’s commitment to 
our community and their desire to assure that all area residents have access to excellent 
healthcare right here at home.

Legacy Circle Tribute
During 2021, we lost one of our beloved friends and members of our 
Legacy Circle ... Lynn Gilbreath Bornemann. Never in all the proud 
years of our future will her name be forgotten.

Lynn Gilbreath Bornemann
April 18, 1949-August 6, 2021

Business & Industry 
Travis Dover, Co-Chair*

John Davidson, Co-Chair*
Rhett Baker
Henry Cary*
Steve Gantt
Josh Garvin

Tim Hodges*
Jerry Stevens*
Lynn Turner*

Michael Walters*

Planned Gifts
John Cooper, CFP, Chair*

Laurie Smith, CPA, Co-Chair*
Chris Cabri

Chris Clem, CPA* 
Hannah Metts

April Prince
Taylor Stokes

Aaron Taylor, Esq.
Chuck Watson



The Most Common Financial Scams and 
How to Avoid Them

In 2020, Americans lost over $50 billion is various scams, be it phone, internet or identity fraud. Some of these have 
been around a while and some are newer. Here are a few scams or frauds and how to avoid them.
1.	 Fake check or overpayment – Common scenario: You sell something online and the buyer sends you a check. The check 
could be fake or stolen. Also, they may send a check for more than the purchase price. They then ask you to wire them the 
amount of the “over-payment.” The check then bounces, meanwhile you have wired “good funds” from your bank account.

Solution: Don’t send money back to someone who sent you money. Also, don’t accept a check for more than your selling price.

2.	 Here’s a newer, and potentially much more devastating scam: Mortgage closing fraud. Home buyers are targeted by 
imposters pretending to be either a real estate agent, mortgage loan officer or settlement agent. They provide their bank 
account number and instruct you to send a down payment, closing costs or funds from closing directly to the bogus account. 
This scam could result in tens of thousands of dollars of losses.

Solution: Instead of responding directly to an email or text, you should call the appropriate party to discuss the message and 
ask for next steps.

3.	 Another big problem: Ransomware. Ransomware is a kind of software that holds your computer, tablet or smartphone 
“hostage” by preventing its use until you pay the hi-jacker a fee or ransom. This has recently become a big problem 
in corporations.

Solution: Avoid clicking on email attachments and links within suspicious emails or un-solicited emails. You should also have 
anti-virus software installed on your computer and be sure to frequently download any software updates. 

4.	 Grandchildren and Elder fraud: A family member calls asking for money to help them get out of trouble, possible calling 
from “jail.” Naturally you want to help. However, social media has made it easy for scamsters to learn the names of family 
members of the elderly and use that information against them. 

Solution: Hang up and call the person directly to get the details. If they can’t be reached, call their next of kin or someone who 
may know the whereabouts of the person in question.

5.	 Telemarketers and robo calls: Not a day goes by without a call from an unknown number showing up on my cell phone 
caller id. Telemarketers use computer-generated predictive dialers to go through various permutations of phones numbers in the 
hopes someone will answer the call. 

Solution: Don’t answer! Let the call go to voicemail. If someone really wants to reach you they will leave a message. If you do 
answer, don’t give out any personal information. Also, to reduce the number of calls, you should register your phone number 
on the National Do Not Call registry at donotcall.gov. 

In closing, whether it be snake oil salesmen or Ponzi schemes, throughout history there have always been people intent on 
defrauding others. Although this list is not all encompassing, it may help you or a loved one avoid a costly mistake. 
Here’s wishing you a healthy and prosperous 2022!

John W. Cooper, CFP®

Greenwood Capital

Greenwood Capital 
Associates, LLC is an 
SEC registered investment 
advisory firm. This material
has been prepared for 
informational purposes only, 
and is not intended to provide, 
and should not be relied
upon for tax, legal or 
accounting advice.



Members of the 1951 Club demonstrate their commitment to better healthcare in 
Greenwood and the Lakelands region through their generous gifts to Self Regional 
Healthcare Foundation. 
1951 Club members give an annual donation of at least $100 with additional levels at 
$250, $500 and $1,000.

Bronze Level
Wilson & Laura Ackerman
Dale Adams
Erin Addison
Katherine Adkins
Shannon Allen
Nakisha Anderson
Brenda Anderson
Lindsey Arthur
Teresa Attaway
Ronald Autry
Janet Ballentine
Erin Bannister
Kristi Bannister
Brenda Bartell
Samantha Beauford
Angelia Bell
Darcel Bell
Arely Beltran-Gomez
Savannah Berry
Michael Blohm
Karen Boggs
Archer & Summer Booker
Ramona Boozer
John & Martha Boswell
Paula Bourne
Katie Bowie
Tracey Briggs
Holley Broadwell
Joseph Brown
Robert Brown
Wende Brown
Brittany Brown
Anna Bryan-Shirley
David & Kelly Buckshorn
James  Burton
Tracey Burton
Nikole Cabral
Pamela Calhoun
Roshunda Calhoun
Lori Calloway
Tammi Cameron
Sarah Cann
Mary Lyle Cathcart
Kimberly Chapman
Shirley Chasteen
Casey Childers
Emili Colarte
Harold & Marilyn Coleman
Tabitha Collins
Kara Cool
Gina Corley
Sara Cothran
Teresa Cowan
Diana Cox
Julia Crummie
Shea Deal
Revonda Doolittle
Linda Douglas
Kimberly Durham
Adam & Elizabeth Eichelberger

Lelion Elledge
Leisa Ellison
Amy Ellrod
Kelli Fant
John Fisher
Melissa Fletcher-Turner
Camry Ford
Rosemerry & Dana Franks
Patricia Freeman
Michael Fulmer
Joshua & Mai Garvin
Phillip Gonce
Teresa Griffin
Kendall Gunter
Debbie Harling
Terri Harvey
Robert & Katy Heindl
Donna Hilf
Mack & Courtney Hite
Denise Stone Hodges
Gloria Holiday
Lynn Horton
Ashley Howard
Janice Howle
Hoke Huss
Amanda Hutton
Jeremy Hutton
Lisa Jay
Paula Johnson
Laverne Jones
Haylea Jones
Kimber Jordan-Hallman
Donny & Toni Justus
Leah Kellett
Kimberly Kelley
Francis & Jill Koczwara
Mary Latham
Steve & Lee Lee Lee
Stephanie Lewis
Terri Lewis
Verne & Margie Logan
Linda Lomax
Anna Long
Priscila Lopez-Ledford
Marisel Losa
Erin Loudermilk
Pamalea Loudin
Debra Lyshoj
Robert MacDonald
Jessica Maffett
Jim & Denise Manley
Jim & Suzie Martin
Amanda Mashburn
Shelby Matusek
Mick & Melissa Maughon
Eugene & Kathryn Mayer
Kelly McClain
Leslie McKesson
Kelly & Mike McWhorter
Jessica Meeks
Jessica Miller

Kimberly Miner
Erin Moates
Melvin & Carolyn Mooney
Belecia Moore
Susan Morrow
Mark & Sharon Mulkey
George & Dayle Mumford
Dana Nash
Todd & Dina Nelson
Kimberly Ouzts
Karen Ouzts
Thomas Owens
Ana Michelle Paragas
Terry Parks
Cecilia Pena
Mayra Perez
Anastasia Pickell
Brian Pinson
Ashley Pittman
Stanley & Polly Pope
April & Patrick Prince
Jeanette Rauch
Deborah Revis
Joel & Katherine Ridings
Melanie Rivers
Brittany Roman
Cynthia Rosemond
Ellison Rowe
Donald Scott
Barbara Scott
Quintoro Scott
Misty Seaborn
W. Gerald & Myrna Self
Staci Setzler
Michael Shea
Julia Sherwood
Liliya Sholom
Brandon & Tara Smith
Ralph Smith
Lisa Smith
Angela Smith
Chance Smith
A. Gray & Michelle Stallworth
Kenosha Stevenson
Devin Strickland
Graham Sullivan
Allison Sullivan
Heather Tallent
Walte Temple
Kim Thomas
Martha Thomas
Kalisha Thomas Morton
Crystal Traynham
Lee & Ann Van Voris
Casey Velky
Erin Wallace
Rosemary Walters
Charles & Mary Watkins
David Westberry
Dan & Kathy Wideman
Julie Wilkie
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Walter Roark, IV, Co-Chair*

Erin Layland, Co-Chair*
Hanna Dover

Danielle Fields
Laura Fleming

Courtney Furman
Davis McClendon
Sharon Mulkey*
DeAnna Thomas
Tommy Tunstall



Lakiesha Williams
Trentsie Williams
Kendra Wilson
Ginger Wisham
Sarah Womack
Kaleigh Wright
Monica Xocua Guevara
	
1951 Silver	
Richard & Betty Adams
Erika Aiken
Melissa Bley
Teresa Bollinger
Stephen Boucher
Robert & Carole Bowyer
Angela Brooks
Annette Burnett
Janet Carter
Donald Ciosek & Roberta Fulton 
Robert Clark
Jennifer Clary
Lizette Cloete
Lisa Cole
Destiny Cunningham
Brandy Davis
Robert Deutz
Jennifer Dillashaw
Hanna & Travis Dover
Brett & Jennifer DuBose
Marie Duffie
Wells & Amanda Dunlap
Regina Faulk
Nathan & Helen Frederick
R. Keith Gillespie
Susan Godfrin
Amy Graves
Zashabiya Greene
Vernon Griffin
Kimberly Griffin
April Grigg
Julianne Hewell
Ellesor & Lee Holder
Richard Houser
Zakeia Irvin
Ray Jackson
Sara Jenks
Tena Jordan
Samuel & Paulette Krug
Erin & Ralph Layland
Doris Lee
Marisa Ling
Julie McCoy
Tommy & Carolyn McCutcheon
Jeff & Melissa McCutcheon
Janice McMahan
Sandra McMullen
Kydale Milton
Dianne Mitchell
Loreen Morgan
Robert Nelson
Rayesquel Poole
Jeannie & Ray Price
Judy Price
Tracie Price
John Pullin
Anthony Richards
Mark & Sheila Riddle
Jessica Royston-Patterson
Mara Schwartz
Vivianne Sebastian
Jill Shirley

Mary Kate Skinner
Melanie Slate
Stephanie Smith
Charles Stevens
John Storey
Wendy Styles
Amy Surrett
Amanda Thompson
Pamela Threlkeld
Lynda Wade
Jessica Walden
Andy Westbrook
James Wheeler
Mary White
Frederick Wideman
Sharon Williams
Wanda Williams
Kaurie Young
	
1951 Gold	
Donna Bailey
Faith Barnes
Ann Berry
Lani Blackwell
Lisa Bledsoe
Kendra Bowie
Angela Brandenburg
Michael & Lynda Butler
Tammie Butler
Kelly Calvert
Janice Campbell
Stephanie Carter
George & Linda Coleman
Judy Connell
Tammy Cromer
Sheila Dixon
Jacqueline Duncan
Joshua Eidson
Courtney & Caroline Furman
Arianna Garnett
LaSaundra Grier
Tim & Paige Hodges
Martha Huddelson
Teresa Huss
Tyrijka Jones
Cady Nell Keener
Debra Kwist
Leandrew Lowe
Johnny & Pam McAlhany
Rhonda McCombs
Natasha McCord
Melissa McLean
Hannah Metts
Laura Nichols
Nina Nordin
Anthony O’Bannon
Lindsey Price
Hope Pruitt
Karen Radecke
Walter & Jacqueline Roark
Walter Roark & Jennifer 
  Hershberger	
Sonya Sheppard
Lelia Smith
Stephanie Smith
Donna Soboslai
Robert & Phyllis Staton
Melissa Stephens
Tamara Sutton
Jonathan Taylor
Jeffrey Thomas

Melanie Tompkins
Drs. Allan & Stephanie Turner
Cynthia Wade
Mark Williams
Sonja Williams
	
1951 Platinum	
Selynto Anderson
Brian Brewer
Toni Brock
Michelle Dansby
Joyce Gunter
Cynthia Hedrick
Mark Hyatt

Oirraka Jackson
Shana Keller
Marienne Moore
Therese Moore
Kristin Nixon
Sheryl Ouzts
Sara Sears
Mary Stewart
Cheryl Vanadore
Suzanne Vaughn
Tiffany Voiselle
Robert & Betty Weiss
Amanda Wolfe



Rocking Horse Honor Roll
Self Regional Healthcare Foundation created this program in 1994 thanks to a 
gift from the late Senator Strom Thurmond, whose four children were born at 
Self Regional Healthcare.
The Rocking Horse Honor Roll offers a special way to commemorate the birth of a child.  
With a gift of $150 or more, newborns are honored with medallions on the wall of our 
Childbirth Center. Gifts to the Rocking Horse Honor Roll are earmarked for the Nancy 
Moore Thurmond Memorial Fund, which is dedicated to providing equipment and services 
for our Childbirth Center.

Olivianna Brielle Adams	
Mr. Matthew Barnish

Henry Lawson Baird	
Ms. Patti Kneece

Luca Samuel Brock	
Mr. and Mrs. Oliver Brock

Seth Callum Burns	
Greenwood Genetic Center

Mason Thomas Butler	
Greenwood Genetic Center

Mason Andrew Caylor	
Greenwood Genetic Center

Benjamin Luke Crowder	
Greenwood Genetic Center

John Thomas Fee	
Greenwood Genetic Center

Josephine Kaye Gable	
Fujifilm

Joshua Ronald Gadagno	
Mr. Joshua Gadagno

Everett Hayes Gary	
Greenwood Genetic Center

Lilyanna Rose Gonzales
 (Memorial)	
Kristy Golden

Dash Riddle Kay	
Greenwood Genetic Center

River Christian Kidd	
Ms. Melanie Rivers

Livlin Alyn Knapp	
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Knapp

Kai Jace Lindley	
Ms. Erica Lindley

Demetrius Antwon Little, Jr. 
  (Memorial)	
Mr. and Mrs. Howard Nickerson

Evelyn Rose Magner	
Greenwood Genetic Center

Tyler Drake May	
Mr. and Mrs. David Cowan

Ethan Brooks McCord	
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Knapp

Siddalee Faith McCullough	
Ms. Betty Ann McCullough

Wyatt Gordon McLane	
Fujifilm

Arya Laine Ouzts	
Mr. Trevor Ouzts

Parks William Quarles	
Greenwood Genetic Center

Jameson Bobby Reynolds	
Mr. and Mrs. R G Reynolds II

Carson Scott Rivers	
Ms. Melanie Rivers

Ian Claude Sarzynski	
Greenwood Genetic Center

Kinley Ann Saubier	
Jennifer Saubier

Emily Gail Slate	
Mrs. Melanie Slate

Jacob Ruben Thomas	
Greenwood Genetic Center

James Daniel Velky	
Dr. and Mrs. Benjamin Velky

Charles Edward Velky	
Dr. and Mrs. Benjamin Velky

Ethan Chen Wang	
Greenwood Genetic Center

Olivia Rose Warren	
Countybank

Demi Azalea Washington	
Ms. Lindsey Washington

Ayden A’Sun Williams	
Fujifilm

Genevieve Ruth Williamson	
Mr. and Mrs. Brandon Williamson

Nile Wayan Yudiana	
Mrs. Monty Richardson

Annual Support
(continued)



All Doctors		
Rosemerry Franks

Dr. Anas Abdel Azim	
Debbie Harling

Dr. Jeffrey Albores	
Kathy Calvo
Jean Stark
Eva Williams

Dr. Tim Austin		
Ann Hare

Dr. Matthew Bachinski	
Hannah & Gracen Gantt

Dr. Mark Bartz		
Bob & Katy Heindl
Bill Hilley
Frank & Carol Robertson
Doris Sandberg

Dr. Jonathan Berbin	
Klaus Ludwig

Dr. Michael Bryant	
Ken & Jan Coffey
Loretta H Wideman

Dr. Rodrine  Buffaloe	
Allen & Linda Burdette

Dr. Samuel Burnett	
Roma & Rex Cassady
Lorraine Christenson
Polly & Tommy Copeland
Tommy Davis
Casey & Helen Frederick
Rich & Susie Goodwin
Cathy Heitzenrater
Elizabeth Ludwig
Tom & Wendy Major
Florence D Nelson
Thomas C Rambo
Jean Stark
Foster & Lorraine Truesdale

Dr. Randy Cain		
Kathy Calvo

Rachel Case, NP		
Catherine Carter

Dr. John Cathcart	
Rich Goodwin
Bob & Ann Haynie
Roy & Lynn Hemphill

Dr. Richard Christian	
Teresa & Earl Brewington
Ron & Norene Gale
Klaus Ludwig
Tom Major

Teresa McCarbery
Carol Nordin
Lloyd & Elizabeth Quarles

Dr. O. M. Cobb		
Mr. & Mrs. Jack Gilliland
Sylvia Hilley
Phyllis Jenkins
Charles & Martha Long
Anne Magruder
Joe O Matthews
Carolyn & Melvin Mooney
PTC Respiratory Care Program
Jerry & Connie Rentz
Floyd Leroy Simmons
Lee & Ted Wyndham

Dr. George Cone		
Jerrel & Linda Goldman

Dr. Bruce Cook		
Kathy Calvo

Kelly Crawford, APN	
Mack Baltzegar

Dr. William Darby	
Rich & Susie Goodwin
Phyllis Jenkins
Doris Sandberg
Foster & Lorraine Truesdale
Nancy Wolf

Dr. Joey Destefano	
Evan & Cecelia Madden

Dr. Bob DiBenedetto	
Ashley Cooper

Dr. Bryan Ellenberg	
Hannah & Gracen Gantt
Kurt & Mary Sauer

Dr. Randy Erickson	
Martha Ann Davis

Dr. Michelle Floyd	
Thomas C Rambo

Dr. Amy Forrest		
Susie Goodwin
Chris Sacerdote
Deborah Tumblin

Dr. James Fuller		
Anne Magruder

Dr. John Funke		
Bob & Ann Haynie

Dr. Linda Fuqua		
Noelle Lowe

Dr. Todd Gallman	
Lloyd Quarles

Dr. Jerry Galloway	
Klaus & Elizabeth Ludwig

Jill Gilchrist, NP		
Hattie Quarles

Dr. Gregory Givens	
Kathy Calvo
Lori, Jackson, Walker & Garrett

Dr. Alison Gottlieb	
“Work Dad”

Dr. J Mathew Gowans	
Martha & John
Anne B Drake

Dr. Richard Graham	
Kathy Calvo
Christie Lowe
Staci Setzler

Dr. KaSonya Guerra	
Catherine Carter

Dr. Russell Hall		
Jorene McCutcheon
Jim Stroud

Dr. Johnathan Hegler	
Rodger Hall

Dr. Jennifer Hershberger		
David & Patsy Hannah
Stan Pope

Angie Hickey, NP	
John Yoder

Dr. Greg Ryan Hoffman	
Kathy Calvo

Dr. Justin Hollm		
Kathy Calvo
Staci Setzler

Dr. John Holman		
Joyce & Spears
Becky Bryson
Ted & Lib Colcolough
Stephen Fisher
Mr. & Mrs. Jack Gilliland
Bob & Ann Haynie
Lamar & Sally Maxie
Audrey McDaniel
Ann W Morris
K. Jack Parham
Dot A Wood

Dr. Larry Holmes		
Craig & Carolyn Fuller
Ron, Norene & Laurie Gale
Lil Wawrzenczak

Dr. Anthony Holt	
David & Patsy Hannah
W. Gerald Self

Dr. Ann Holzhauer	
Joe O Matthews

Dr. Cecily Hughes	
Megha & Sumeer Lal

Dr. W. David Isenhower	
Megha & Sumeer Lal

Dr. Amy Jackson		
Evan & Cecelia Madden

Dr. Ennis James		
Floyd L. Simmons

Dr. Kathleen Jeffery	
Thomas C Rambo

Dr. Chacko John		
Catherine Carter

Dr. Scot Jones		
Kathy Calvo

Dr. Daphne Karel	  
Evan & Cecelia Madden

Dr. Michael Kilburn	
Hannah Gantt

Dr. Paul Kim		
Ron Gale
Lewis Rollins

Dr. John King		
Tom & Wendy Major

Dr. Tammy Kitchens	
Floyd L. Simmons

Dr. John Konsek		
Bob & Katy Heindl

Dr. Shekar Kumar	
Megha & Sumeer Lal
Tom & Wendy Major
Carolyn & Melvin Mooney
Stan Pope

Dr. Priya  Kumar		
Martha Ann Davis
Sylvia Hilley
Megha & Sumeer Lal
Carolyn & Melvin Mooney
Stan Pope

Dr. Ricky Ladd		
Kathy Calvo

Dr. Sumeer Lal		
Hannah Gantt

Dr. Jeffrey Lanford	
Jo Ann Burroughs
Debbie Harling
Holly & Lewis Moss

Dr. Philip LaTourette	
Lori Argo

Dr. Julius Leary		
Anne Magruder

Doctors’ Day Recognitions: 2021
Over the years, an increasing number of patients have expressed gratitude for the care they’ve received by making a 
gift in honor of their doctor. National Doctors’ Day, which is celebrated on March 30, provides a perfect opportunity 
to give a special thanks to physicians and caregivers. 
The donors listed below made a gift to demonstrate their appreciation while at the same time, making a tangible and meaningful 
impact on our ability to care for patients 24 hours a day, 365 days a year.
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Dr. Raymond Lewis	
Linda D Bearden
Kathy Calvo
Sam deMent
Audrey McDaniel
Bill & Sissie Noble
PTC Respiratory Care Program
Eva Williams

Dr. Leonard Lim		
Kathy Calvo
Eva Williams

Dr. Joseph Logan	
Kathy Calvo

Dr. Matthew Logan	
Kathy Calvo
Tommy & Martha Ann Davis
Rich & Susie Goodwin

Dr. Angela Lopez de Leon	
Catherine Carter

Dr. Melissa Maceda	
Rowena

Dr. Taylor  Mader	
Nathan C Frederick

Dr. Carlos Manalich	
F. Erwin Abell Jr DDS
Ken & Jan Coffey
The Joe Jenkins Family
Terri McCarbery
Curtis & Barbara Miles
Stan Pope

Dr. Camille Mason	
Bob & Katy Heindl

Dr. Burgess Mauldin	
Kathy Calvo

Dr. H. Will May		
Nancy Wolf

Dr. Lincoln McGinnis	
Eva Williams

Dr. Robert Miller	
Linda & Jerrel Goldman

Dr. Mims Mobley	
Jerrel & Linda Goldman

Amber Cheyenne Morris, NP	
Gwen Gunnells
Lewis Rollins

Dr. Christine Murakami	
Rodger Hall

Dr. Patrick  O’Malley	
Kathy Calvo

Dr. Jack Parham		
Jerrel & Linda Goldman

Dr. Brant Parramore	
Jim Rambo

Dr. Peter Partee		
W. Gerald Self

Dr. Lee Patterson	
Nathan C Frederick

Dr. Douglas Powell	
Linda D Bearden
Becky Bryson
Nancy Wolf

Dr. Tom Pritchard	
Ken & Jan Coffey
Charles E (Chuck) Drake Sr. Family
Bob & Ann Haynie
Bill & Emily Lesesne
Klaus Ludwig
Joe O Matthews
Jack Parham
Foster & Lorraine Truesdale

Dr. Ahmad Rahal	
Ann Hare
Donald Nordin

Ellen Rhodes, NP	
Jorene McCutcheon

Dr. David Riley		
Bill Moore
Jerry & Connie Rentz

Dr. Ralph Riley		
D R Nordin

Dr. John Robinson	
Kathy Calvo
Staci Setzler

Dr. John Russell		
Linda D Bearden
Jerrel & Linda Goldman
Elizabeth Ludwig

Dr. Kimberly Russell	
Margaret Anderson
Martha Ann Davis
Guilda Ferqueron
Jerrel & Linda Goldman
Patsy Hannah
Bob & Katy Heindl
Mary Hester
Jean Park
Polly Pope
Hattie Quarles

Dr. Kevin Rust		
Barbara Lang

Dr. Joanna Sadurski	
Helen Frederick
Bob & Katy Heindl
Deborah Tumblin

Dr. Amanda Salas	
Mama & Daddy

Dr. Giles Schanen	
Jerrel & Linda Goldman

Dr. John Shingler	
Bob & Ann Haynie

Dr. Inderpal Singh	
Lori Argo

Erica Sisiam		
Joyce Alexander

Dr. James Smith		
Leroy Simmons

Dr. Nathan Smith	
Anne Magruder

Dr. Michael Snider	
David & Patsy Hannah

Dr. Garrett Snyder	
Kathy Calvo

D Patrick Spotts	
Kathy Calvo

Dr. Louis Stephens	
Deborah Tumblin

Dr. Tommy Stoddard	
Joe O Matthews

Dr. Robin Stone		
Anne B Drake
Laverne V Jones
Megha & Sumeer Lal
Barb Lang
Peggy Patrick
Jerry & Connie Rentz
Charlton “Rock” & Nancy Roquemore
Chris Sacerdote

Dr. Grayson Sumner	
Ann Hare

Dr. Elena Sutton		
Mack Baltzegar

Dr. Lance Swinney	
Evan & Cecelia Madden

Dr. Gregory Tarasidis	
W. Gerald Self
William Stark

Dr. Jonathan Taylor	
Kathy Calvo

Dr. John Patrick Tejada	
Kathy Calvo
Eva Williams

Dr. Jeffrey Thomas	
Megha & Sumeer Lal
Christie Lowe

Denise Thompson, NP	
Mack Baltzegar

Dr. Rob Tiller		
Nancy Wolf

Dr. Brian Toston		
Kathy Calvo

Dr. Preston Turner	
Rich Goodwin

Dr. Allan Turner
F. Erwin Abell Jr DDS
Bill & Sissie Noble

Dr. Ted Vaughn		
Foster & Lorraine Truesdale

Dr. Benjamin Velky	
Bob & Lou Walters

Dr. Paul Velky		
Barney & Gwen Gunnells

Dr. Anit Vettukattil	
Chris Sacerdote

Dr. Rollo Villareal	
Mr and Mrs Jack Gilliland
Gwen Gunnells
Bob & Katy Heindl
Phyllis Jenkins
Tom & Wendy Major

Dr. Bret Warner		
Laurie Gale
Gwen Gunnells
Ann Hare



Dr. James Dustin Washburn	
Kathy Calvo
Staci Setzler

Dr. Mark Reed Watts	
Evan & Cecelia Madden

Dr. Ashley Wiggins	
Mom & Dad

Jessica Willard, PA-C	
Mack Baltzegar
Tom Major

Dr. Clint Wood		
Ann Hare
Deborah Tumblin

Dr. Ruiling Yuan
Randy & Donna Flick
Lewis Rollins

Dr. Michael Zhadkevich	
Catherine Carter

Dr. Elcy Zimik		
David Hannah

Mrs. S. Hazel H. Allin
Mr. Austin J. Bartee
Dr. and Mrs. Gus Z. Bazan
Ms. Stephanie S. Bolton
Mr. and Mrs. Emmett Brooks
Rev. and Mrs. Michael A. Butler
Mrs. James B. Chiles
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Clem
Mrs. Mary F. Cox
Mr. Martin D. Crane
Mr. and Mrs. Carl Dearmin
Ms. Gayle Delyi
Ms. Miranda Eskew
Mrs. Guilda Ferqueron
Mr. and Mrs. Courtney Furman
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen R. Gantt
Ms. Amy L. Graves
Ms. Debbie J. Harling

Mr. and Mrs. M. John Heydel
Dr. and Mrs. John W. Holman
Dr. Ann Holzhauer and Dr. Robert Dennison
Mr. and Mrs. M. Hampton Hunter, III
Ms. Nicoletta L. Hutto
Mr. and Mrs. David E. Hyde
Mrs. Margaret J. Jameson
Justus Builders
Mr. and Mrs. Ben Lawrence
Dr. and Mrs. Joseph W. Logan, Sr.
Mr. and Mrs. Verne A. Logan
Dr. and Mrs. F. Gregory Mappin
Mr. and Mrs. Eugene Mayer
Dr. and Mrs. John W. McAlhany, Sr.
Dr. and Mrs. Johnny McAlhany, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Tommy McCutcheon
Dr. Sandra McMullen
Mr. and Mrs. Andy Montjoy, Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Melvin C. Mooney
Mr. and Mrs. Ken Orcutt
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Prince
Mr. and Mrs. William J. Romer
Miss Mary Ella Ruff
Mr. and Mrs. Larry C. Sartori
Dr. and Mrs. Steven A. Skinner
Ms. Kathy R. Smith
Mr. and Mrs. A. Gray Stallworth
Mr. and Mrs. William J. Stark, Jr.
Mr. Tommy Tunstall
United Way of the Piedmont
United Way of Greater Cleveland
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Weiss
Mr. and Mrs. Wayne White
Ms. Mary G. White
Mr. and Mrs. Ron Younts

Friends of the Foundation
Over the years, many of these individuals have supported Self Regional Healthcare Foundation 
by paying tribute to a special caregiver – the physician, nurse, housekeeper, volunteer or other 
individual who made a difference in their stay or the stay of a friend or loved one at Self Regional 
Healthcare.  These individuals below have made such gifts, and we’re grateful for their generosity.

Faith Barnes	
Community Eye Care	

Tim Evans	
Ms. Jennifer Bledsoe	
Solvent Networks	

Dr. Shekar Kumar
Robert Weiss

Andrea R. Martin	
Ms. Jennifer Bledsoe	

Barbara A. Miller	
Dr. Joanna Sadurski	

Trevor Ouzts	
Mr. Daniel L. Williamson	

Mara Schwartz	
Association of Diabetic Care & Education 
Specialists	
	

The Gift of Tribute program, of the Self Regional Healthcare Foundation Annual Support Committee, remembers 
those who have had an impact on our lives. Gifts can be in memory of someone who has passed away, or can be in 
honor of someone who is celebrating a birthday, anniversary, graduation or wedding. 
When you make a Gift of Tribute, you will receive a letter acknowledging your gift and the honored person or family will be 
notified of your thoughtful tribute. The amount of the gift is kept confidential. To make a Gift of Tribute online, visit 
www.selfregionalfoundation.org and go to the “Giving to Self Regional” section where you may use your credit or debit card.

Matthew S. Argo	
Mr. and Mrs. Terry L. Bailey	

Cheryl F. Bell	
Mrs. Anne C. Magruder	
Mr. and Mrs. Johnson G. Reames	

Lynn Bornemann	
Self Regional Healthcare	

Cynthia Bright	
Dr. and Mrs. Joseph W. Logan, Sr.	

Carolyn P. Dunaway	
Mr. and Mrs. Vernon Atkinson	
Town of Whitmire	
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Wiernicki	

Jennifer Freeman	
Mr. John Cannaday	

Joyce C Jones	
Mr. and Mrs. Terry Brown	
Mr. William E. Jones	
Mr. and Mrs. Frank L. Miller	
Ms. Jenifer Pilkerton	

Nita Kiddwell	
Mr. and Mrs. Clint Clayborn	

Lula Mae Owens Manley	
Self Regional Healthcare	

Addie Mae Senn Millender	
Self Regional Healthcare	

Dr. Robert Lee Sawyer Sr 	
Dr. and Mrs. William C. Sawyer	

Betty Atkinson Scott	
Self Regional Healthcare	

Commander Robert Seawright	
Mr. and Mrs. John Duncan	
Dr. and Mrs. William F. James	
Ms. Kelly Leavell	

Janet Sutton	
Mrs. Jean M. Mabe	
Mrs. Juna Wergin	

Curtis Todd Traynham	
Ms. Fay T. Childress	
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Crabtree	
Mr. Paul S. O’Dell	
Mr. and Mrs. Robert C. Walker	

Laurie Ann Edwards Vaughn	
Friends of Crystal Lambert	

Betsy Yarborough	
Col. William G. Yarborough

Honors Memorials



Annual Support
(continued)

Ms. Erin B. Addison
Ms. Erika U. Aiken
Mrs. Shannon L. Allen
Dr. Sharai Amaya
Ms. Brenda Anderson
Ms. Cathy Anderson
Ms. Nakisha B. Anderson
Mr. Selynto R. Anderson, Ph.D.
Dr. Lorraine M. Angelino
Ms. Lindsey C. Arthur
Dr. Juliana Atkins
Ms. Teresa D. Attaway
Mr. Ronald D. Autry
Ms. Donna M. Bailey
Dr. Phillip Baker
Ms. Maegan O. Balchin
Ms. Janet O. Ballentine
Ms. Kristi M. Bannister
Ms. Erin M. Bannister
Ms. Faith Barnes
Mrs. Lisa A. Bartanus
Ms. Brenda N. Bartell
Mrs. Samantha C. Beauford
Ms. Shannon M. Beauford
Ms. Angelia G. Bell
Ms. Darcel A. Bell
Ms. Arely Beltran-Gomez
Mrs. Ann M. Berry
Ms. Savannah I. Berry
Mrs. Lisa G. Bishop
Ms. Lani O. Blackwell
Mrs. Lisa L. Bledsoe
Ms. Melissa F. Bley
Mr. Michael K. Blohm
Ms. Karen W. Boggs
Ms. Teresa C. Bollinger
Mr. Stephen Boucher
Ms. Paula J. Bourne
Mrs. Katie Bowie
Ms. Kendra L. Bowie
Ms. Angela F. Brandenburg
Mr. Brian H. Brewer
Ms. Tracey C. Briggs
Ms. Holley R. Broadwell
Ms. Toni Q. Brock
Ms. Angela M. Brooks
Mr. Joseph Brown
Mr. Robert E. Brown
Mrs. Wende D. Brown
Ms. Brittany G. Brown
Ms. Alicia Bryan-Shirley
Dr. R. Michael Bryant
Mrs. Annette Burnett
Mr. James A. Burton
Ms. Tracey R. Burton
Ms. Natale W. Burton
Mrs. Tammie R. Butler
Ms. Nikole M. Cabral
Dr. B. Randall Cain
Ms. Roshunda A. Calhoun
Ms. Pamela B. Calhoun
Ms. Lori E. Calloway

Mrs. Kelly C. Calvert
Ms. Tammi G. Cameron
Ms. Janice B. Campbell
Ms. Sarah E. Cann
Ms. Janet W. Carter
Ms. Stephanie Carter
Mrs. Mary Lyle Cathcart
Mrs. Kimberly M. Chapman
Ms. Casey M. Childers
Ms. Andrea N. Childs-Hawkins
Dr. Richard M. Christian, Jr.
Mr. Robert E. Clark
Ms. Jennifer B. Clary
Ms. Lizette G. Cloete
Mr. Kenneth R. Coffey, II
Ms. Emili P. Colarte
Ms. Lisa M. Cole
Mr. Clifford N. Collie
Ms. Tabitha L. Collins
Ms. Judy W. Connell
Dr. James B. Cook
Ms. Kara L. Cool
Mrs. Susan D. Cooper
Mrs. Gina A. Corley
Ms. Sara E. Cothran
Ms. Teresa A. Cowan
Mrs. Jacquelyn D. Cox
Ms. Tammy Cromer
Mrs. Julia E. Crummie
Ms. Destiny G. Cunningham
Ms. Michelle C. Dansby
Mrs. Brandy E. Davis
Mrs. Shea B. Deal
Mr. Robert C. Deutz
Mrs. Jennifer Dillashaw
Mr. Mike Dixon
Ms. Sheila M. Dixon
Mrs. Revonda B. Doolittle
Ms. Linda A. Douglas
Mrs. Marie C. Duffie
Mrs. Jacqueline Duncan
Ms. Brittany S. Dunlap
Mrs. Kimberly B. Durham
Mr. Joshua C. Eidson
Ms. Leisa Ellison
Dr. Jennifer D. Elrod
Mr. Tim G. Evans
Ms. Kelli T. Fant
Ms. Regina W. Faulk
Ms. Melissa A. Fletcher-Turner
Ms. Camry R. Ford
Ms. Micala L. Fox
Ms. Patricia A. Freeman
Mr. Michael R. Fulmer
Ms. Arianna N. Garnett
Mr. R. Keith Gillespie
Dr. Gregory C. Givens
Ms. Susan J. Godfrin
Mr. Phillip R. Gonce
Dr. Mathew Gowans
Ms. Amy L. Graves
Ms. Debbie Greene

Ms. LaSaundra S. Grier
Ms. Teresa A. Griffin
Ms. Kimberly A. Griffin
Mr. Vernon Griffin
Ms. April L. Grigg
Mr. Brandon L. Gunter
Ms. Joyce E. Gunter
Mrs. Kendall M. Gunter
Ms. Debbie J. Harling
Ms. Terri L. Harvey
Ms. Anna N. Hatchell
Mrs. Cynthia A. Hedrick
Ms. Julianne C. Hewell
Ms. Donna M. Hilf
Dr. Margaret Y. Hines
Ms. Amanda L. Hodges
Ms. Gloria L. Holiday
Drs. Ann Holzhauer & Robert Dennison
Ms. Lynn D. Horton
Mr. Richard D. Houser
Ms. Ashley D. Howard
Mrs. Janice M. Howle
Mrs. Martha Huddelson
Mr. Hoke Huss
Mrs. Teresa C. Huss
Ms. Amanda H. Hutton
Mr. Jeremy Hutton
Mr. Mark A. Hyatt
Ms. Zakeia Irvin
Mr. Ray Jackson
Ms. Oirraka D. Jackson
Ms. Lisa Jay
Mrs. Sara E. Jenks
Mrs. Paula R. Johnson, RD
Ms. Tyrijka R. Jones
Ms. Haylea B. Jones
Mrs. Tena T. Jordan
Ms. Kimber W. Jordan-Hallman
Mrs. Kendra B. Keeney
Mr. Bill Keith
Ms. Shana S. Keller
Ms. Leah N. Kellett
Ms. Dawn Kelley
Mrs. Lori K. Kent
Dr. Michael P. Kilburn
Dr. Paul E. Kim
Mrs. Debra L. Kwist
Dr. Ricky Ladd
Drs. Jeffrey and Robin Lanford
Ms. Mary A. Latham
Drs. Philip LaTourette & Melissa Richardson
Mrs. Rebecca A. Lay
Ms. Doris Lee
Ms. Stephanie J. Lewis
Ms. Terri Lewis
Ms. Marisa T. Ling
Dr. Matt Logan
Ms. Linda Lomax
Ms. Anna K. Long
Dr. Angela Marie L. Lopez de Leon
Mrs. Priscila Lopez-Ledford
Ms. Erin P. Loudermilk

Team Member Donor Recognition
Our Team Member Campaign is the giving club through which the hospital family shows its 
support. By making a gift, Team Members have the satisfaction of knowing they are doing 
something important for Self Regional Healthcare and the community we serve.



Ms. Lynn Loudin
Mr. Leandrew F. Lowe
Ms. Mary L. Lyle
Ms. Debra L. Lyshoj
Mr. Robert C. MacDonald
Dr. Melissa Maceda
Ms. Jessica L. Maffett
Dr. F. Gregory Mappin
Mr. Benjamin S. Marcengill
Ms. Amanda L. Mashburn
Ms. Shelby B. Matusek
Mrs. Terri Mayfield
Ms. Kelly M. McClain
Ms. Rhonda L. McCombs
Ms. Natasha D. McCord
Ms. Julie J. McCoy
Dr. Lincoln McGinnis
Mrs. Leslie H. McKesson
Ms. Melissa G. McLean
Ms. Jessica L. Meeks
Mrs. Ivy S. Middleton
Ms. Jessica B. Miller
Mrs. Kimberly Miller
Mr. Kydale J. Milton
Ms. Kimberly Miner
Mrs. Dianne H. Mitchell
Ms. Erin M. Moates
Ms. Belecia L. Moore
Ms. Therese L. Moore
Ms. Loreen Morgan
Ms. Christine A. Morrow
Ms. Susan H. Morrow
Mrs. Iris B. Moss
Mr. Wayne Mounts
Ms. Carol D. Mozingo
Ms. Dana K. Nash
Mr. Robert Nelson
Mr. Daniel Ngov
Ms. Whitney R. Nicholson
Ms. Kristin S. Nixon
Ms. Nina R. Nordin
Mr. Anthony O’Bannon
Ms. Maegan D. Onofrey
Ms. Karen Ouzts
Ms. Kimberly B. Ouzts
Mr. Thomas R. Owens
Ms. Ana Michelle C. Paragas
Mr. Scott Parham
Mr. Terry Parks
Dr. Peter Partee
Dr. Lee A. Patterson
Ms. Cecilia Pena
Ms. Mayra Perez
Mrs. Beth L. Perkins
Mr. James A. Pfeiffer
Ms. Anastasia Pickell
Ms. Ashley L. Pittman
Mrs. Rayesquel C. Poole
Ms. Regan Price
Ms. Lindsey Price
Ms. Tracie B. Price
Ms. Hope A. Pruitt
Mr. John B. Pullin
Ms. Karen J. Radecke
Ms. Jeanette Rauch
Mr. Scott Reynolds

Mr. Anthony K. Richards
Ms. Donna Richardson
Ms. Melanie D. Rivers
Ms. Kayla L. Rivers
Ms. Brittany D. Roman
Ms. Cynthia Rosemond
Ms. Ellison P. Rowe
Ms. Nicki Royston-Patterson
Mrs. Linda Russell
Dr. Amanda B. Salas
Ms. Mara L. Schwartz
Mr. Quintoro Scott
Ms. Barbara D. Scott
Ms. Misty K. Seaborn
Dr. David P. Sealy
Mrs. Sara Sears
Ms. Vivianne B. Sebastian
Ms. Staci G. Setzler
Mr. Michael P. Shea
Ms. Sonya Sheppard
Ms. Julia B. Sherwood
Dr. John M. Shingler, III
Ms. Jill M. Shirley
Ms. Liliya S. Sholom
Ms. Mary Kate D. Skinner
Mrs. Melanie H. Slate
Ms. Angela R. Smith
Mr. Chance F. Smith
Mrs. Lelia R. Smith
Mrs. Lisa H. Smith
Mrs. Mary Amanda Smith
Ms. Michele A. Smith
Ms. Stephanie A. Smith
Ms. Stephanie C. Smith
Mrs. Donna R. Soboslai
Ms. Melissa C. Stephens
Rev. Craig Stevens
Ms. Kenosha L. Stevenson
Ms. Mary K. Stewart
Dr. Robin Stone
Ms. Rosa Stone Hodges

Mr. John W. Storey
Ms. Devin B. Strickland

Ms. Wendy S. Styles
Ms. Allison W. Sullivan
Ms. DelShaunda C. Sullivan
Mr. Graham Sullivan
Mrs. Amy C. Surrett
Ms. Tamara J. Sutton
Ms. Heather M. Tallent
Dr. Jonathan Taylor
Dr. John Patrick Tejada
Mr. Walter M. Temple
Ms. Kim M. Thomas
Rev. John L. Thomas
Ms. Martha G. Thomas
Mrs. Kalisha N. Thomas Morton
Ms. Amanda W. Thompson
Ms. Pamela M. Threlkeld
Dr. Robert J. Tiller
Dr. Anthony R. Timms
Mrs. Melanie B. Tompkins
Dr. Megan R. Tran
Dr. Sean L. Tran
Ms. Shannon K. Tucker
Dr. Mark Van Swol
Mrs. Cheryl T. Vanadore
Ms. Eve Vandegrift
Ms. Suzanne B. Vaughn
Ms. Tiffany A. Voiselle
Ms. Lynda B. Wade
Ms. Cynthia J. Wade
Ms. Paige Walden
Mr. Glenn T. Waldron
Ms. Erin R. Wallace
Mr. Andy L. Westbrook
Mrs. Andrea B. White
Mr. Craig White
Mrs. Elizabeth M. White
Ms. Mary G. White

Mr. Frederick A. Wideman
Ms. Lakiesha M. Williams
Mr. Mark A. Williams
Ms. Nichole L. Williams
Ms. Sharon J. Williams
Ms. Sonja S. Williams
Mrs. Wanda M. Williams
Ms. Vivian I. Williams Covington
Ms. Kendra Wilson
Ms. Amanda L. Wolfe
Mrs. Sarah N. Womack
Ms. Kaleigh M. Wright
Ms. Monica Xocua Guevara
Ms. Kaurie D. Young
Dr. Ruiling Yuan



Mid-Winter Ball 2022
The Self Regional Healthcare Foundation had every intention 
of returning their premier fundraising event, the Annual 
Mid-Winter Ball, to a live event in February 2022, especially 
after going virtual in 2021 due to the Coronavirus Pandemic. 
However, with the emergence of the Omicron variant, the 
Self Regional Healthcare Foundation made the decision to 
postpone the Mid-Winter Ball until the spring. The new date 
is Saturday, April 9, 2022.

Taking the helm of this year’s event are Honorary Chairs, 
Glenda Corley and Amanda Dunlap. The theme is “Welcome 
Back Mid-Winter Ball: Let’s Dance!”

“Amanda and I are thrilled to serve as the ball chairs for 2022. We believe there is a bunch of 
pent up demand to get people back together again. That’s why we came up with the ‘Welcome 
Back Mid-Winter Ball: Let’s Dance!’ theme this year,” said Corley.

The headlining entertainment will be the ATL Groove Factory. This 14-member dance band will 
play for four consecutive hours. “We decided to do away with the live auction based on feedback 
that the live auction took a bit too long and broke up the party. I’ve seen this band and they 
rock,” said Glenda Corley. “I’ve heard about this band, and my friends and I are really excited 
about them playing for four hours straight with no break in the music. That will keep the party 
and the dancing going all night long,” added Amanda Dunlap. 

As one of Greenwood’s most anticipated social events of the year, the black-tie evening is 
traditionally a sellout. “After having a “virtual ball” in 2021, the Foundation anticipates a very 
positive response to returning to an in-person event,” said Ken Coffey, Executive Director of the 
Self Regional Healthcare Foundation.

Attendees will be treated to a gourmet menu created by Self Regional Healthcare’s Food and 
Nutrition staff and all will have the opportunity to participate in the silent auction again.

Since its inception, the Mid-Winter Ball has raised over $3 million on behalf of Self Regional 
Healthcare. Proceeds from this year’s ball will again benefit the Foundation’s next campaign 
which will be launched later this year. 

For more information, please 
contact the Self Regional Healthcare 
Foundation office at (864) 725-4256 
or visit selfregionalfoundation.org.

The 2022 Self Regional Healthcare 
Foundation Honorary Ball Chairs. 
Pictured left to right: Amanda Dunlap 
and Glenda Corley.



Saturday, April 9, 2022

7 PM - 12 Midnight

James Medford Family Event Center, Piedmont Technical College

620 Emerald Road North

BLACK TIE | SILENT AUCTION | GALA BUFFET | OPEN BAR  

DANCING WITH MUSIC BY

ATL GROOVE FACTORY BAND

ALL SEATS WILL BE ASSIGNED. FOR SPECIAL SEATING REQUESTS, CALL THE FOUNDATION AT 864-725-4256.

Tickets available for purchase online at srhfmidwinterball.org

WELCOME BACK MID-WINTER BALL 

Let’s Dance!

Thanks TO OUR 2022 SPONSORS

PRESENTING

VENUE

DANCE FLOOR

INVITATIONS

BAND

TABLE DECOR

SILENT AUCTION



Mary Ella Ruff Nursing Scholarship
The Mary Ella Ruff Nursing Scholarship is named in honor of Miss Ruff, a truly dedicated and exemplary Self Regional nurse. 
Miss Ruff dedicated her life to taking care of people, and after working as a nurse for 35 years, she retired in 1978. Her co-
workers established this scholarship in 1997 in her honor as one of the finest and beloved nurses.  

This scholarship is awarded annually to persons enrolled in a certified nursing program in the state of South Carolina or to 
practicing nurses who are advancing their professional skills. 

Mary Ella Ruff Nursing Scholarship Winners for 2021:
Tarshika Marie Bastian	
Harrison Bell	
Lauren Elizabeth Davenport	
LeeAnna Fingerlin	
Brennley Thomas Furness	
Lydia Danielle O’Neal	

M. John and Drenda Heydel Respiratory Therapy Scholarship
The M. John and Drenda Heydel Respiratory Therapy Scholarship, named in honor of former respiratory therapist and Self 
Regional Healthcare President and CEO John Heydel and his wife Drenda, is available to first and second year students enrolled 
in the respiratory therapy program at Piedmont Technical College.

M. John and Drenda Heydel Respiratory Therapy Scholarship Winners for 2021:
India Cierra Bryant	
Latasha Griffin	
Christina Sumeral	

Charlotte Blackwell Memorial Nursing Scholarship
A scholarship program has been established in memory of Charlotte Blackwell, one of the most dedicated and inspiring critical 
care nurses ever to serve at Self Regional Healthcare. Charlotte passed away in 2005 and her friends and colleagues established 
a scholarship program in her memory for future nurses. Those eligible to apply must attend Lander University or Piedmont 
Technical College and wish to spend their careers here at Self Regional.

Scholarships are awarded to graduating high school seniors or current nursing students. Scholarships are administered by 
Self Regional Healthcare Foundation.

Charlotte Blackwell Memorial Nursing Scholarship Winners for 2021:
Tanya Bell	
Jake Roberts	
Makinsie Ware	

Scholarships



2020-2022 New Volunteers

We believe in quality service, performance excellence, a professional presence and 
the Self Regional’s tradition of Excellence.  Our vision is to complement the services 
of the departments and staff.  Our volunteers are recognized as an essential and 
credible program within the hospital.
 
Through the operation of the gift shop, special vendor sales, and the Lights for Love project, 
the Auxiliary has generated income, and in turn, has made substantial donations to the 
hospital to fund various projects and needed equipment that benefit all of our patients and 
their families. To date, the Auxiliary has given nearly $2.2 million to Self Regional Healthcare.

Lights For Love
Lights for Love was initiated in 1979 by Mrs. W. E. (Ruby) Clark 
when she was Director of Volunteer Services. The Lights for Love 
program has been a holiday tradition at Self Regional for 42 years, 
and one of our larger fundraising activities of the Auxiliary. 
By giving to the Lights for Love program, individuals can offer a 
meaningful expression of sympathy, love and respect while 
supporting the patients and their families. Donations are used to 
support various departments in the hospital that will enhance our 
patient experience. This year’s funds will be used to support the 
Self Regional Healthcare Neonatal Intensive Care Unit. 

This event has become a tradition for the hospital and the 
community. We look forward to an even stronger campaign 
in 2022.

Self Regional Healthcare Auxiliary

Welcome Aboard
We are delighted to welcome Mr. Anthony Cappellini to 
the SRH Team. Anthony brings a wealth of expertise in 
Volunteer Services and Retail from Advent Health in 
Tampa, Florida. He and his wife, Rebecca, have relocated to 
Savannah Lakes Villages. Anthony has been making rounds 
and getting familiar with the needs of our hospital. He is 
very passionate about creating the best experience for our 
patients and families through the talents of volunteers. 

Kathleen Araya - Clinical 4 Tower
Harvey Brushaber - Surgical/Liaison
Lakeshia Coleman - Concierge/greeter
Mary Jo Cook - Concierge/Cancer
Diana Cox - Cancer/Infusion
Lawrence Fischer - Patient Ambassador
Diamond Green - Patient Ambassador
Tymeshia Hill - EEC
A’naysha Johnson - Volunteer/HR
Aaron Kirkland - EEC
Rebekah Logan - Clinical 4 Tower
Carol Mechtensimer - Cancer/Infusion

Vernon Mechtensimer - Concierge/Cancer
Shayla Middleton - Cancer/Infusion
Carson Morton - EEC
Emily Nelson - Clinical 4 Tower
Darynn Paragas - Clinical 8 Tower
Rhianna Philcox - PT/Rehab
Anna Van Swol - PT/Rehab
Kit Wardlaw - Concierge/Front
Graves Wilson - Patient Ambassador
Louis Wynne - Concierge/Cancer

Ruby Clark, Guest 
of Honor, 2021 Tree 

Lighting

For more information about the Auxiliary or for volunteer opportunities, call 
(864) 725-4177 or email Anthony at anthony.cappellini@selfregional.org.



A Message from our President and CEO
 
Greetings friends,

Over the last few months, I have been talking to and visiting with community leaders, Self Regional 
team members, and members of our medical staff to gather insight on how we can continue 
working together to improve the services we provide here at Self Regional. I have truly enjoyed these 
visits and in the process have been reminded of how fortunate we are to have a community that cares 
about its hospital and such talented, passionate and dedicated individuals on our team.

In accepting my new role, I would be remiss to not give credit where credit is due. Mr. Jim Pfeiffer has 
provided exceptional leadership to our organization during his tenure. From the challenges of the 
economic crisis when he first started in 2008, to the Covid crisis of the past 2 years, Jim’s leadership 
kept our organization on steady ground during some very difficult times. Jim has shared with me that 
one of the keys to his success was to surround himself with other leaders who share a similar passion 
for excellence, integrity, and a passion to keep moving our organization forward. 

My vision for the future of Self Regional is to take the great foundation we have and build upon it. I see no reason Self Regional 
Healthcare can’t become the best regional hospital system in the state and country. I see this as continuing a journey, and my 
vision for the future of Self Regional can be summarized in two simple points: 

•	 To make Self Regional the best place to get care. We want to provide the best possible care and experience for our 
	 patients and their families. 
•	 To make Self Regional the best place to give care. We want to ensure that we take the best possible care of our 
	 Self Regional Healthcare team members who care for our patients.

I am excited about the opportunity to work more closely with the Self Regional Healthcare Foundation Board of Trustees and 
the members of the fund development committees. Philanthropy is a critical part of our past success, and I’m confident that we 
will build on that success going forward. I thank the donors listed in this report because Self Regional wouldn’t be the premier 
healthcare provider that it is today without the steadfast support of this community.

Sincerely,

 

Matthew Logan, M.D., MHCM, FACEP
President and Chief Executive Officer
Self Regional Healthcare

Pictured from left to right: W. Brent Parris, 
David A. Tompkins, Chairman, William 
“David” Hastings, John B. Thompson, 
Mamie W. Nicholson, Vice Chair,  Jim 
Pfeiffer, SRH President & CEO, Michael 
A. Butler, F. Gregory Mappin, M.D.,  
Joseph R. Millender, Treasurer, Robert J. 
Tiller, M.D., Secretary

Matt Logan, M.D., 
President and Chief Executive Officer

Self Regional Healthcare 2021 Board of Trustees



Farewell to

James A. Pfeiffer started as President and CEO of Self Memorial Hospital in 2008 
after a national search to fill this critical position. The times were tumultuous as 
our community and the nation reeled from the “Great Recession.” 11 years later, 
Jim Pfeiffer’s metal was tested again as the world was in the grip of the “Great 
Pandemic and COVID-19.” 

Through it all, Self Regional managed, grew, and prospered 
under Jim’s masterful tutelage. December 21, 2021 was 
Jim’s last day with Self Regional, but the imprint and legacy 
that he leaves behind will carry on well into our future. 

Congratulations and Godspeed Jim Pfeiffer!



1325 Spring Street, Greenwood, S.C. 29646


